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MAR 0 4 1983

Docket No. 50-146

Mr. James 4. Elder, Chairman
Concerned Citizens for SNEC Safety
Wall Street Ext.

Saxton, Pennsylvania 16677

Dear Mr. Elder:

In a letter to Kar)l Abraham, dated Vebruary 17, 1982, you requested that he
provide vou with certain information about nuclear reactors. In turn, he

asked me 1f I could 1ncate a part of that informatfon whi~h was not ava'lable
in the files at the reglonal offices of the Nucleoar "cgulatory Commission (NRC)
in ¥ing of Prussia. A cupy of that documentation, related to the dismantling
and decommissioning of the reactor at Elk River, {s enclosed for your use.

1 have also enclosed another copy of Regulatory Guide 1.76, "Terminaticen of
Operating Licenses for Muclear Reactors” for which you asked.

Mr. Abraham will respond directly to you abeut the other issues you rafsed
in the referenced letier to him.

1 am currently the NRC 1icensing project manager for Lhe Saxton Nuciear
Experimental Corporatfon facility. If we can be of further assistance,
please contact us.

Sincerely,

S

Robert 'E. Carter, Project Manager

Standardization & Special
Projects Branch

Division of Licensing

PDR

Enclosure:
As stated

5000146

DISTRIBUTION: (1tr only)
._Deeument Control P. Anderson
NRC PDR K. Abraham, RI
L PDR
PRC
SSPB Reading
R. Carter
C. Thomas

R D@g ........ oL:ssPe | ouesse | o e

SURNAME D! ... . . o

8303160012 830304

PDR ADOCK O

H

..............................................................................................

oavg. ............................................................

.......................................................................

NRC FORM 318 (10-80) NRCM 0240 OFFICIAL RECORD COPY USGPO. 1981--335-960




